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St. Mark’s Catholic School Vision

St Mark’s Catholic School is dedicated to educating student disciples in body, mind and
spirit, through the collaboration of families, community and the Church.

Our Mission

St. Mark’s Catholic School is a ministry of St. Mark’s Catholic Community that fosters
academic excellence, rooted in the Catholic faith, and Christian values.

 
Letter from our Pastor

Dear Friends and Families of St. Mark's School

Our readings from the second Book of Kings and from Luke's Gospel carry a message of
thankfulness, or its lack, in response to God's blessings in our lives.  

Whether Naaman, the great commander of the army in Aram (Syria) as told in the Book of Kings in our
First Reading, or, the Ten Lepers from Luke's account of our Lord healing them, the message is the
same.   Are we truly grateful for all of the blessings bestowed by God in our lives?

It is a common response to focus on our needs. They are ever-present, and can take many forms.  We are
encouraged by Jesus to bring all of our needs to prayer.  But we should equally, if not more so, bring our
gratitude and thanksgiving to God.  We should rise each day with an "attitude of gratitude" for the many
blessings we each enjoy.  A new day of life, new opportunities to learn more about Him who loves us
through our time at St. Mark's School, new experiences in learning and friendship.  

Let us commit to living each day with an attitude of gratitude.  Our willingness to bring that positive
attitude to school each day invites and inspires others to do the same,

Together we Rise, 

Fr. John

 
Letter from our Principal ​

https://franciscanathome.com/free-institution-signup?diocese=182
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=cea6f8e1-7894-41f8-a0ff-713fd19a2511


Donna Gordon

​​Policy Highlight

​Thank you to all of our students who participated in last week's BSU/Notre Dame dress up day.
We raised $158 for charity.

As mentioned at Back-to-School Night, one way we can live out our
theme "Together We Rise" is through open communication. To
support this, we’ve introduced the Rise & Share Google Form.

Rise & Share Google Form

Here’s how it works:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSciingabCExhU6_pW0yDvkYRapMuwwlG2Vp98LksAEryKZMDw/viewform


If you have a question or concern and prefer to share it through the
form, Mrs. Gordon will check responses every morning.
If you’d like a reply, you can include your contact information, and
Mrs. Gordon will respond as soon as possible.

THIS NEWSLETTER CONTAINS A LOT OF INFORMATION, AND THE LENGTH
OF THE NEWSLETTER CAUSES IT TO BE TRUNCATED.

LOOK FOR THE LINK AT THE BOTTOM OF THE EMAIL THAT SAYS "VIEW
ENTIRE MESSAGE" TO EXPAND THE EMAIL, OR CLICK HERE TO VIEW

​NEWSLETTER ON OUR WEBSITE.

 
Spirituality Spotlight

https://www.stmarksboise.com/friday-facts


 
Student Spotlight

Hank, the therapy dog, comes into Mrs. Dressler classroom and reads with students.



Does your student having an amazing talent, participated in an event or received an
award? Please send a description and photo to

schooloffice@stmarksschoolboise.com.

Lion Pride Recognition

Congratulations to this week's winners:

​Banks P, Connor D, Noelle G, Hank W, Adaline W, Grant W, Harper C, Walter C, Austin C,
Patrick N, Greta W, Sam Albers, Mary B, Amaya W, Graham L, Michael F, Maddie B, Kingston
S, Jasper T, Grace G, Banks P

Weekly Calendar ​

Sunday, October 12
Pastors Appreciation Day

Monday, October 13
National School Lunch Week
5:30 p.m. School Board Meeting
7:00 p.m. Home & School Meeting

Wednesday, October 15
8:30 a.m. Student Body Mass presented by Mrs. Dressler's 4th grade
6:30-7:30 p.m. First Communion Parent Meeting

Thursday, October 16
Mrs. Rosania's Birthday

mailto:schooloffice@stmarksschoolboise.com


Friday, October 17
End of First Quarter - FULL DAY OF SCHOOL
Spirt Day

 
Upcoming Events

Sunday, October 19
8:30 a.m. Student Sponsored Mass hosted by 6th grade
12:30 p.m. Alternate First Communion Parent Meeting

Monday, October 20
School Bus Safety Week
Book Fair

Tuesday, October 21
Book Fair

Wednesday, October 22
8:30 a.m. Student Body Mass presented by Ms. Eaton's 4th grade
Book Fair
5th grade Teaching Mass

Thursday, October 23
3:00-7:00 p.m. Parent/Teacher Conferences - Noon Dismissal
Book Fair

Friday, October 24
8:00 a.m.-Noon Parent/Teacher Conferences - No School
Book Fair

 
Home & School





Mrs. Gordon kissed a pig at the Farmstead Community Night on Monday. Thank you to all the
families who attended and helped us earn $266 for the school.

This year's Dinner Auction " Buffalo, Boots and Blessings" takes place on
Saturday, February 7, 2026. It will be held in Donoghue Hall (at the church).
Money raised from Paddles Up will go towards a new playground.

 
Volunteer Opportunities

TO VOLUNTEER IN ANY CAPACITY AT ST. MARK'S SCHOOL,
YOU MUST TAKE A LIVE SEW CLASS AND PASS A BACKGROUND CHECK.

St. Mark's Book Fair runs Monday, October 20 - Friday, October 24 (yes,
during Parent/Teacher Conferences). Volunteers are needed to help set
up on Friday, October 17, through the week to sell books, then tear down
on Friday, October 24. Click here to sign up to help . A great way to get
those Volunteer Hours!

THE LUNCHROOM NEEDS VOLUNTEERS! Parents, grandparents...are all welcome
to volunteer weekly, monthly, occasionally (must be SEW trained). Contact
schooloffice@stmarksschoolboise.com with the dates you can volunteer to get signed up.
Time volunteered counts toward your Volunteer Hours.

Library Helpers (Parent Volunteers) are needed during the following times:

Tuesdays @ 1:30-3:00 p.m.
Wednesdays @ 11:15 am.-1:15 p.m. and 1:15-2:45 p.m.
Thursdays @ 9:00-11:15 a.m.

Contact Mrs. Rosania at brosania@stmarksschoolboise.com.

mailto:schooloffice@stmarksschoolboise.com
mailto:brosania@stmarksschoolboise.com


On Wednesdays walking to and from Student Body Mass, we can always use
volunteers to walk with our classes. Please stop by the School Office on any
Wednesday morning that you can help and you will be given instructions.

 
Lunch Room Volunteers

NEXT WEEK’S LUNCH HELPERS
Monday (13)—Perez, Seabolt, Carroll, Anderson
Tuesday (14)—Antonoplos
Wednesday (15)—LaMott, McDonald, Aldecoa
Thursday (16)—Glasgow
Friday (17)—Cavazos

St. Mark’s offers a healthy, delicious hot lunch to students and staff EVERY FULL DAY OF
SCHOOL!

4 LUNCHROOM HELPERS ARE NEEDED EACH DAY from 10:45-12:45 to serve lunches and
clean tables in the lunchroom. Volunteers are given a free lunch.

Please come into the School Office and sign up in the black "lunch" binder, call (208) 375-6654
or email to volunteer.

Daily Lunch Schedule: 11:15 a.m. (PS-2); 11:35 a.m. (3-5); 12:05 p.m. (6-8)

 
News

It's Parent/Teacher Conference time. For parents of students in
grades PK-5, you can sign up for your conference times through our
PTCFast link. This is a wonderful opportunity to meet with your
child's teacher and discuss their progress.

Note for Middle School Parents:

Conferences will be held in an open forum in the gymnasium during conference hours.
There is no need to sign up, and you will be able to meet with teachers at your
convenience during the scheduled times. Thursday, October 23 and Friday, October 24.

Child care WILL NOT BE AVAILABLE on Thursday, October 23 during
Parent/Teacher Conferences because the gym will be used for
conferences.

The next LIVE SEW class will be held on Thursday,
October 16 @ 6:30 p.m. in the school. THIS LIVE CLASS IS
REQUIRED 1 TIME. You are also required to view the video

"Protecting God's Children Online Awareness Session 4.0", which will be available after you
register. Go to virtusonline.org, create an account, click on register for training, find the class at
St. Mark's on October 16 and sign up.

Book Fair
Dates and Times

mailto:schooloffice@stmarksschoolboise.com
https://www.ptcfast.com/schools/St_Mark_s_School
http://virtusonline.org


Open for Business

Monday,
October 20

Tuesday,
October 21

Wednesday,
October 22

Thursday,
October 23

Friday,
October 24

9:00 a.m. -
12:30 p.m.

10:00 - 11:30
a.m.

10:00 - 11:50
a.m.

9:15 - 11:30
a.m.

8:00 a.m. -
12:00 p.m.
during P/T

Conferences

1:00 - 3:30 p.m. 1:30 - 3:30 p.m. 12:30 - 3:30
p.m.

3:00 - 7:00 p.m.
during P/T

Conferences

Your opinion counts! Here's your chance to recognize your favorites for the
"Best Of" in everything that makes Boise great. Vote once a day now
through 10/24/2025 05:00 PM.

Remember to keep voting! Education-->Private School-->St Mark's Catholic School
https://www.voteboisefavorites.com/

We have heard from parents logging their Volunteer Hours in FamilyPortal that
previous years hours are still showing. When you log this year's Volunteer Hours, make
sure the date is within the 2025-2026 school year, so when the school office runs a

report of Volunteer Hours, your current year hours will show and you will be credited correctly.

Since school started, if you have changed your home address, phone numbers or need to
update your emergency contacts or transportation list, please go into your FamilyPortal under
School>Web Forms>Family Demographic Form to update your contact information. THIS IS
VERY IMPORTANT IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY SO WE CAN GET AHOLD OF YOU.

We are in search of a Part-Time Middle School Spanish Teacher beginning 2nd
semester (January).

Job Requirements:
·        Bachelor's Degree in Education and/or Spanish
·        Current Idaho teaching certificate (or the ability to obtain one) with appropriate
endorsements (preferred)
 
How to Apply:
Please submit to Donna Gordon - dgordon@stmarksschoolboise.com:
·        Resume
·        Completed Diocesan Application

Art Website
featuring works of art from Mrs. Arentz and Ms. Hatfield's art classes

Click on this link weekly to view student works of art

https://sites.google.com/stmarksschoolboise.com/smk8thart/saint-marks-school-art

https://www.voteboisefavorites.com/
mailto:dgordon@stmarksschoolboise.com
https://sites.google.com/stmarksschoolboise.com/smk8thart/saint-marks-school-art


Ms. Hatfield, our 8th grade art teacher, is asking for calendars with
pictures, from past years. Please bring your donations to the School
Office.

Parker Portraits  will be offering retakes in their studios on Friday, November
14th and Wednesday, November 19th both days from 9am to 4pm. This is for new
students who weren't here for the original Picture Day in August or Retake Day in
October or for students who need retakes from Retake Day.

A St. Mark's family is looking for a carpool in the area of State Street/Highway 16
(behind Eagle Christian Church). Please email ryanv.boise@gmail.com if you can
help.

Are you looking for a chance to be a part of the St. Mark's community? Do you like
playing basketball in a low stress environment? Do you want to give back to St. Mark's
school? We have a great opportunity. Our next adult recreational "pick up" basketball
game is open to anyone affiliated with St. Mark's school or the parish. For a $5 drop in fee,
you can come play "pick up" basketball, get some exercise and meet others in our

mailto:ryanv.boise@gmail.com


community. 100% of proceeds will go back to St. Mark's school. Come join us on Sundays (10/12 &
10/19), from 12:30-2:30pm after mass. For more information, please reach out to
jamescjower@yahoo.com.

Catholic Charities of Idaho 2025 Christmas Card Contest
Who?

Any student currently enrolled in St. Mark’s, St. Paul’s, St. Joe’s and Holy Spirit Catholic
Elementary Schools (Grades K-8)

What?

Catholic Charities of Idaho (CCI) will feature a Catholic School student’s original artwork on the
cover of our 2025 annual Christmas Card sent to CCI donors, supporters and partners.

When?

We will accept card entries until 12:00pm on Friday, November 14, 2025.

How to Create:

• Artwork must be an original creation of the student.
• Art may be done using colored pencils, crayons, ink, or markers.
• Artwork must be done on 5 x 7 card stock which will be provided by CCI and can be obtained
from your school office.
• Please limit the words in the drawing. CCI will add a Christmas message to the interior of the
card.
• Artwork should express the Christian meaning of Christmas.

How to Submit:

• Students may submit only one piece of artwork.
• Attach the entry/consent form with a paperclip to the artwork submission.
• Submit the artwork entry and consent form to your school office.
• Rules of Entry: Submissions will become the property of Catholic Charities of Idaho.

Judging and Selection of Winner: All entries will be judged by a panel of judges based on the
following criteria:

• Artistic merit
• Creativity
• Message communication and theme
• Expression of the Christian meaning of Christmas.
• Adherence to the rules

Contest Prizes:

1st Place:

• Artwork featured on front cover of 2024 Catholic Charities of Idaho Christmas Card
• $75 cash prize
• 20 award-winning Christmas cards featuring his/her artwork.
• Featured on CCI Website and posted on CCI social media pages.
• Featured on article in the Idaho Catholic Register

2nd Place:

• Artwork featured on back cover of 2024 CCI Christmas Card
• $50 cash prize
• Featured on CCI website and posted on CCI social media pages.

3rd Place:

mailto:jamescjower@yahoo.com


• Artwork featured on back cover of 2024 CCI Christmas Card
• $25 cash prize
• Featured on CCI Website and posted on CCI social media pages.

Click on link for consent form - Parent/Legal Guardian Written Consent to participate in the
2025 CCI Christmas Card Contest

Congratulations to this week's Knights of the Week! 

Emerson Lynch (Mrs. Lynch's Daughter) - Safe and Caring Place

Emerson has been absolutely essential to fostering a positive and welcoming
community within the Band this year, as well as leading others during rehearsals
and stepping in to assist while rarely needing to be asked. We are off to such a
great start this year because of her student leadership.

https://uploads.weconnect.com/mce/259fe583ddd64df1efa6b2cbf7a1afae427cfa5d/2526SchoolForms/Catholic Charities.pdf


Mrs. Slattery's daughter has organized a Fun Run to support Camp Rainbow Gold.

We would love for you to join us at this family-friendly event on:

Sunday, October 19th @ 9:00am
Julia Davis Park, Boise Pavillion
Tickets are free!
Please sign up using this Eventbrite Link.

*100% of donations will go directly to Camp Rainbow Gold to help fund programs for patients
with pediatric cancer.* 

https://camprainbowgold.org/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/run-for-gold-tickets-1560099362189


 
TVCS Events/Sports

Click here for the TVCS athletic schedule.

Congratulations to the 7th grade girls volleyball team for being awarded the Sportsmanship
Award at the District Tournament. 

https://sites.google.com/stmarys-boise.org/tvcs-webiste/home


Congratulations and well done. Way to make us all proud. 

--
Kevan Grant
Go Spartans!
St. Mary's Catholic School - Principal
TVCS Athletic Director

 
Preschool Happenings



Autumn leaves are falling all around! Our preschoolers were delighted to be able to sweep
and scoop up the leaves! "I am so glad I live in a world where there are Octobers". -  Anne
of Green Gables

 
Church Connection
If you would like to receive the Parish Newsletter  text BOISESTMARKSNEWS to
42828 to sign up OR Click here to sign up.

https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?llr=spcorpsab&p=oi&m=1119360584178&sit=tctvujijb&f=d7b71789-02cd-44a0-a7dd-57dd2b66950b




 
Notes from the Nurse



Saint Alphonsus School Health Program

Through the St. Alphonsus School Health Program, Mrs. Lewchenko-Colin, our school
nurse, is at St. Mark’s on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday and Mrs. Placido,
CNA, SASHP Assistant is here on Thursdays.

 
Notes from the Counselor

Sarah Lynch, St. Mark's School Counselor

Dr. Joe Lipetzky, our school psychologist, is at St. Mark’s on Monday and Friday morning.
Sarah Lynch, our school counselor, is at St. Mark’s on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.
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